
Newsletter Protocol for SBC LA

Would you like to submit an announcement to be published in the
newsletter?

Please follow the protocol below.

● All entries should be sent to sbclanews@gmail.com.

● The subject should be complete with “Newsletter (date).” Newsletters
will be sent out every 1st and 3rd Sunday of the month.

● Entries are due no later than the Thursday prior to the Newsletter
date.

Newsletter Dates for the 2024 Calendar Year:

● January 7th & 21st
● February 4th & 18th
● March 3rd & 17th
● April 7th & 21st
● May 5th & 19th
● June 2nd & 16th
● July 7th & 21st
● August 4th & 18th
● September 1st & 15th
● October 6th & 20th
● November 3rd & 17th
● December 1st & 15th

Weekly Reminders:

Weekly Reminders are sent out every Wednesday at 1:00 PM. If you would
like to submit announcements for the reminder, please submit to
sbclanews@gmail.com no later than the Monday prior, 5:00 PM.

If you have any questions about these protocols, please email
sbclanews@gmail.com.


